
 
 

Certification Bulletin:  2020-06.1 

  
Issue Date: August 3, 2020 

  
Effective Date:  Immediately 

  
Supersedes:  Bulletin 2020-06 

  
Bulletin Title:  Bulletin 2020-06.1: Scope Change Applicants and Remote 

 Assessments 
  

Inquiries:  certification@aisc.org 
  

To:  All Participants 
 

We hope that you, your family, your employees, and your community continue to stay safe. 
 

 
 
COVID-19-related restrictions still preclude in-person site audits for AISC Certification, including 
audits for those applying for a scope change. 

AISC will begin performing remote assessments for scope change applicants on July 1, 2020.  

A Temporary New Normal for You and AISC Certification 
 
AISC will add the additional scope to your next remote assessment renewal audit if you have 
successfully completed an eligibility review and a documentation audit for your scope chang auditego eeyiniod al ou ai   rmingd ao so r emiee assessment re02cateso so sg ss  yp  
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https://www.aisc.org/globalassets/certification/bulletins/bulletin-2020-03_-remote-audits2.pdf
https://www.aisc.org/globalassets/certification/bulletins/bulletin-2020-03_-remote-audits.pdf
https://www.aisc.org/globalassets/certification/bulletins/bulletin-2020-07_-international-remote-assessments.pdf


 
● AISC is not currently issuing paper certificates. If the added scope is approved, you will 

receive an electronic certificate from AISC that includes the conditionally approved 
added scope. 

● At this time, conditional certifications for scope changes will not be liste2ᄣtdet

https://www.aisc.org/certification/remote-assessments/

